
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/19/2023 12:57:10 AM

First name: Peter

Last name: Morin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am in full support of the National Forest Service's planned land exchange (Locke Park Land

Exchange) with Rainbow Trail Lutheran Camp ("RTLC"). As a retired pastor, I am familiar with the positive,

lifelong impact that RTLC has on children and families.

 

As an avid hiker in National Forests, I believe the exchange benefits the public because it returns forest that the

public can use in exchange for leased land that is dedicated to a camp. RTLC's planned voluntarily grant of a

land conservation easement further protects the national forest. I also like the exchange because it closes a hole

in the Locke Park area of the Wet Mountain Range."


